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October 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Highlights Rural Craft Event 

 

On Wednesday 12th and Thursday 13th October 2016, class 3 will be working with an artist in 

school as part of the Highlights Rural Crafts event. The children will be making crafts involving 

recycling magazines, newspapers and different kinds of paper. The artist has asked me to ask you 

if you could send in any of the above which will help with the workshop. 

 

The children’s work, along with that of other artists, will be on display in St. Thomas’ Church Hall 

on Friday 14th October and the whole school will be visiting the exhibition and taking part in a short 

workshop. 

 

We would really appreciate it if you could send in some old newspapers, magazines, comics etc 

which the children can then use to create their artistic project. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Cross 

Deputy Headteacher 
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